
Please remove the 3% cap and allow families to choose the learning option that is best for their student and family.  We have had a 
180 degree difference in teaching attitude with the middle school teachers from MEWA, compared to the teachers at our local 
school.  They are always helpful, caring, willing, knowledgeable and flexible making this the best choice for our family at this time.  
The local schools should have to meet this same level if they want our tax dollars.  Please let families decide for themselves.  Thank 
you, Jennifer Sprinkle.


